
  
JOINT SPECIAL EVENTS COMMITTEE/BOARD MEETING MINUTES 

Wednesday, October 10, 2022 @ 7:00 P.M.  
This meeting of the Special Events Committee was conducted online via Zoom webinar and Telephonically.  

 

APPROVED 

  

Committee Co-Chair Steve Randall called the meeting to order at 7:05 P.M.   

Committee members in attendance were: Steve Randall (Co-Chair), Myrl Schreibman (Co-Chair), Char 

Rothstein, Dr. Faye Barta, Aida Abkarians, Glenn Jennings, Rosi Mariconda and Joan Trent. A quorum was 

established. 

Also in attendance were Brad Vanderhoof and Alejandro Phillips. 

The September 7, 2022 minutes were approved as amended.  

  

Comments from the Chair(s): Myrl Schreibman welcomed Alejandro to the meeting and explained the 

committee’s three main annual events. 

 

The 2023 Senior Valentine’s Day Dinner Dance was discussed. Char agreed to check on the availability of the 

Bob Hope Center at Chaminade, El Camino Shoup campus, and Shomrei Torah Synagogue as possible 

venues. Rosi offered to contact Calvary Church on Shoup as well as help in contacting other venues. 

Currently, the event date is February 14th, and Steve will confirm John Lee’s availability that day. Faye Barta 

said that she would check on the availability of a band as an option to a DJ. 

 

Myrl informed that we are at 25 applications for the 2022 Halloween Event, and that all judges have been 

confirmed. The judges and committee members are to meet at Myrl’s home at 5:45 PM on Sunday October 

23rd, and caravans will leave at 6:15 PM. Trial runs are anticipated. The list of various awards and their 

interpretations was discussed. The committee agreed that lawn signs for the award-winning houses was a 

good idea and they are being made and will go to Aida for the award names to be entered. Placing of the 

winner signs is planned for Monday morning, October 24th. Myrl is going to contact the media to try to get TV 

coverage. Myrl stated that we have a videographer for the night of the judging, but that we still need a good 

photographer. The drivers for the judges are Faye & Glenn in one vehicle, Steve, and possibly Char and/or 

Aida. Alejandro suggested using GPS directions for both the judges and the public who wish to see the 

decorations. 

 

There were no Public Comments. 

 

The next regularly scheduled Special Events Committee meeting is on November 1, 2022.  

 

The meeting was adjourned by Steve Randall at 8:20 P.M.  


